
(From .Miss Smart I s notebook) 

To Dr. Karpinski, Ann Arbor. 

{To Dr. Karpinski, Ann Arbor) 

March 1, 1919. 

March 1. 
Thanks for your review on the history of science. I an1 glad to knoYrT of Ought red. Put on a p. c. please the address of Knobel as I think we should like to get into touch with him. 
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